
From: REGULATORY AFFAIRS <RegulatoryAffairs@hydroone.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2023 9:27 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: REGULATORY AFFAIRS <RegulatoryAffairs@hydroone.com>; BURKE Kathleen
<Kathleen.Burke@HydroOne.com>
Subject: EB-2022-0325 – Generic Hearing on UTR: Phase 2 conference

Good morning,

Please be advised that Hydro One intends to participate in the above noted conference.  Please see
the requested details below.

Participant name and contact information  – Regulatory Affairs,
 regulatoryaffairs@hydroone.com, 416-345-5317
Organization name – Hydro One Limited
Cost eligibility request, if applicable – Hydro One is not seeking costs

Thank you very much,

Cassie Edgar
Regulatory Coordinator, Regulatory Affairs

Hydro One Networks Inc.

483 Bay Street | South Tower | 7th Floor
Toronto, ON | M5G 2P5
Cell:       647.549.6500
Email:    cassandra.edgar@HydroOne.com

www.HydroOne.com

This email and any attached files are privileged and may contain confidential information intended
only for the person or persons named above. Any other distribution, reproduction, copying,
disclosure, or other dissemination is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error,
please notify the sender immediately by reply email and delete the transmission received by you.
This statement applies to the initial email as well as any and all copies (replies and/or forwards) of
the initial email
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